Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers held at 16
Brading Close on October 13th, 1998, commencing at 7.40 p.m.

Present:
Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Ron Longley, Connie Longley, Ernie Spray, Denis Coleman
and Esther Carpenter.

Apologies for absence:
Apologies were received from Dave Morris and Colin Sindenl.

Minutes:
Minutes of the Previous meeting had been circulated, were taken as read and adopted.

Matters arising:
There were no matters arising from those Minutes.

Financial report:

The bank balance remains as before at £595.54p as no transactions have taken place
although some interest is due to be credited.

Petty cash contains £3.74p and some stamps.

The Bank and receipt books were checked and approved.

Dinner/Dance 1999:

The Chairman had been to see Joan White at the Yelton Hotel with the result that once again
we are being charged the same price as before, i.e. £9.50 per head. This is now the fifth year
at this price so our tickets remain the same at £10.50. Esther Carpenter will print the menus
at no charge to us. Dave Morris has printed the tickets again at no charge to us and some
have already been sold at the Kent & Sussex Fellowship Autumn Meet. Again our thanks are
due to Dave and Esther.

Regarding a mike for our speakers, Joan White said that the hotel didn’t have one of their own
but she would find out if we could borrow the one belonging to their resident D.J. She will also
arrange for seats to be in the dance area. The downstairs beer situation will be mentioned
when the menu is booked. This was agreed as follows:- Soup (not tomato); Roast Turkey,
Sprouts, Carrots, Peas, Roast & Creamed Potatoes; Bakewell Tart & Cream; Coffee & Mints.
Speakers were agreed as ‘The Fellowship’ Peter Stone, West Kent R.C. and K.C.A. President.
‘The Visitors’ Wilf Baker. ‘Grace and The Loyal Toast’ Sid Powell. ‘The Citation to Gwyneth
Holland’ Esther Carpenter and Toastmaster Ernie Spray.

The main speaker and his wife Gill will receive complimentary tickets as usual.

Raffle prizes to be donated by committee members as usual and if thought required more can
be bought. Flowers will be presented to Gill Stone.

The Chairman has again confirmed the booking with Joy Oliver.

It was suggested that Wilf Baker might have a mike we could use. This will be looked into by
the Chairman.

Christmas meet 1998

The booking for this has again been confirmed by the Chairman as 20th December 1998. The
time of start this year is 7.00 p.m.

It was agreed that next year’s booking be made at this meet for 19th December 1999.

The Chairman asked that everyone let him know in good time if they are attending or not.

Any other business:

The Chairman reported on the health of Associate Member John Clapp and the meeting
expressed their best wishes to him.



Next meeting:
The next Committee Meeting was arranged for Tuesday, 12th January, 1999, to be held at 16
Brading Close, Hastings at 7.30 p.m. and it was agreed to invite Wilf Baker to attend.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and
a vote of thanks was expressed to the Chair and agreed by all.

The Meeting closed at 8.30 p.m.

Chairman of the Committee



